
 

Legal & Commercial, January 2019  

  

 

Attention: Members who supply the WA 
construction industry  

The Western Australian Industry Participation Strategy (WAIPS) has been developed to 
give effect to the objectives within the Western Australian Jobs Act 2017  (WA Jobs Act). 
The WAIPS represents a new era in State Government purchasing for both agencies and 
industry, as it applies to all State Agencies and all forms of procurement.  
  

  

The WAIPS aims to provide local businesses with full, fair and reasonable opportunity to 
access and win State Government supply contracts. In particular, it focuses on small and 
medium sized enterprises, which make up approximately 97% of businesses in Western 
Australia.  

Please find attached a letter from the WA Government regarding sourcing local industry 
capability here.  

Make sure to register yourself as a WA contract supplier!  
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